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Traffic Alert 

I-25 Northbound & Southbound at Exit 190 in Belen Closures 
June 29-July 17, 2020 

 

 

BELEN–The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 
public that both the northbound and southbound ramps at Exit 190 in Belen will be closed for 
approximately three weeks.  This area is currently under reconstruction and crews will be milling 
and paving this portion of the project during this time. Expect Delays and visit 
www.nmroads.com for updates. 
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